
Dear CACRAO Representatives,

We are delighted to extend an invitation to you for a special reception at Hilton Head Preparatory 
School on Saturday, December 7, 2024, from 5:30 - 7:00 PM, before the upcoming conference. 
This event offers CACRAO representatives a wonderful opportunity to explore the Hilton Head 
Preparatory School campus, network with members of our staff, and collaborate with fellow 
CACRAO leaders.

Shuttles to and from the Sonesta Resort will be provided.

Beer & Wine/ Hors d’oeuvres will be served. 

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing the exciting developments and achievements of 
our school community. Your presence will be highly appreciated and will add to the enriching 
dialogue and networking opportunities the reception aims to foster.

We hope you will join us to help kick off your stay in beautiful Hilton Head Island! 

Warm Regards,

Charmin Lee
Director of College Counseling
Hilton Head Preparatory School
clee@hhprep.org
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